
Medical Intuitive Practitioners should not be included in Bill HB 2493. The Medical Intuitive Program has proudly granted practitioner 
certification to individuals who exhibit the professionalism, discipline, and dedication required to meet the established criteria to be a 
Practitioner. The requirements are rigorous and are designed to instill knowledge, skill and confidence in the practitioner. The 
Medical Intuitive Practitioner credential is recognized in Energy Medicine and allopathic medicine as a significant professional 
accomplishment. 

As a Medical Intuitive, I provide my clients with full disclosure regarding the nature of the work I do. In addition, I have insurance 
through the Energy Medicine Professional Association (EMPA), which covers me in case of any issue that may arise regarding 
sessions with my clients. Therefore, this bill isn't appropriate because my clients' rights are already fully protected.


